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10 February 2013

Dear Colleague

The University of Manchester: Equity and Merit Scholarships 2013/2014

The University of Manchester is pleased to invite applications for postgraduate
scholarships starting in September 2013. The scholarships are intended to support
students from Bangladesh, who would not otherwise be able to study in the UK.

The scholarships cover full tuition fees, return international airfares, and living expenses.

You will find the details of the scholarships at the following link:
www.manchester.ac.uklinternational/eguity-and-merit

The programme is managed by British Council Bangladesh on behalf of the University.

I have attached a poster for your notice board.

If you have any queries, please contact Agatha Gomes (01711543419), Education
Promotion Officer.

Yours sincerely,

V
M. Jahir Uddin
Project Manager - British Council Services for International Education Marketing (SIEM)
British Council
jahir.uddin@bd.britishcouncil.org



Full details including eligibility criteria, list of available courses
and an application form can be downloaded from:
www.manchester.ac.uklinternational/equity-and-meritor
contact our local partner, British Council, 5 Fuller Road, Dhaka 1000
email: educationlalbd.britishcQuncil.org. Applications should be
sent to British Council by 14 March 2013.


